
 

 

    Report on the online Rabindra-Nazrul Evening  on 09 August 2020                                

                                                             

Dear Members:  

This year, due to the pandemic situation, it was held online through Goggle 
Meet on 9 August 2020, thanks to Nilanjana Dasgupta. Surprisingly, the 
response has been overwhelming with nearly 40 members from 23 families, 
including the next generation. It started sharp at 5:00 pm with Puja Dutta 
garlanding the photos of Rabindranath and Nazrul, painted by herself. Then, 
almost all the participants made some presentation, coming forward to 
perform. The whole event was a good break for many members from the 
boredom of having to stay indoors and the interaction was lively, lasting for 
nearly three and half hours till about 8:30 pm, despite being served with no 
food and drinks. The members however enjoyed their own cups of tea and 
snacks sitting in the comfort of their homes. Thanks to Prasun Ganguly and 
Subha Mukhopadhyay (Piya)  for organizing and conducting the programme.  
 

 


